
 

 

 

 

Kia ora e te whānau,  

This week Room 3 has been learning more about the ANZACs and 

ANZAC day.  

We have been listening to soldiers’ letters, writing descriptions and 

discussing how the soldiers and people involved would have felt. 

We have also been busy making some poppy print art to show our 

respect and to acknowledge the importance of ANZAC day.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


